
 

RIFC Tryouts Check- In Procedure 

 

Hello players and parents, we wanted to share some information regarding the check in 

procedure for RIFC Tryouts. We will have 2 check in tables located near the side entrance of the 

facility. Everyone must wear a mask while standing in line to check in your players. Players will 

be checked for temperature. If players pass the temperature screen, they will be allowed to 

enter the facility. 

We have allocated areas inside for players to place personal items. We ask that the following 

guidelines be followed while inside the facility. No players can shake hands or give high fives. All 

players are to bring plenty of water (please label the water bottles). Players should be dressed 

for game play prior to arriving at the facility. Please have players wear shorts, socks and shin 

guards, a white shirt is preferred but not mandatory. Players will be given game pennies to 

wear during the tryout. There will be clearly marked bins to place the used pennies. Players will 

leave the facility utilizing the left exit doors.  

Parents WILL NOT be allowed to enter the facility, we ask that parents who chose to remain on 

site, use the side parking lot of the facility or the parking spaces located near the playground 

area. The gymnasium doors will be open to allow for added air circulation, we ask that parents 

not hover around these doors to ensure proper social distancing.  

We understand that parents want to watch their favorite players play, RIFC asks that everyone 

follow the protocols provided so that we can do our part to ensure that Rhode Island remains 

open for youth sports and our chances of returning to fall / winter sports remain viable. RIFC 

puts the safety of our players and staff first.   

PLEASE ENSURE TO COMPLETE THE ATTACHED WAIVERS. 

 

Thank you, 

RIFC Staff 


